
Ticks All Boxes - Import, Home Based, Online
Sales

If you are looking for a business where you can work from the
comforts of your own home on an as-needed basis, then this
high margin import / e-commerce business is for you.

Formed in 2008, this sought-after online retail, import,
wholesale business specialises in the sale of space saving
hardware for products that are an essential item in almost
every home. The business has accumulated a diverse online
customer base including direct end users plus distribution
through resellers and installers.

There are very real opportunities in the wider market to
explore and the internal systems are well set up for business
growth. With these streamlined systems and processes in
place, the vendor is able to spend around 30 hours a month
running the business but tells us a new owner would
absolutely have the opportunity to increase this. He is now
reluctantly selling as he has developed the business to where
he would now be reaping the rewards of his time and expense
invested in business developments.

Seriously cash-flow positive with most orders paid for before
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they are dispatched, the expected EBPITDA for FY19 is around
$150,000.

All of this could be yours for $450,000.

If you want a change and would like an excellent income from
a part time, home based business contact Craig today!

For more information about this business, visit
www.barkerbusiness.co.nz/BBS2331, register your details and
submit the online Confidentiality Agreement. Once Craig
receives your expression of interest he will be in touch. 

*Source of information - Supplied by the Business Owner.
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